
Alert Level 2 at Greytown School
SCHOOL IS OPEN If you are sick, stay at

home!
Ring the office to let

them know.

Wash your hands with
soap or hand sanitiser

regularly.
Sneeze and cough into

your elbow.

Parents only go into
classes if they need to
(ie: to settle in a New

Entrant child, a new child
at school or your child is

very unsettled.)

Parents and families
MUST sign in and scan in

at the Tracing tables
before coming on site.

Parents and families who
need to come on-site are

required to maintain
social distance 2m from

others in the school
grounds.

School lunches on
Wednesdays and

Fridays will continue

Primary School children
and staff are not required to

wear masks, however, it is up
to your personal choice.

If they do parents need to
teach their child/ren how to

wear and use their mask
safely.

or

Masks to be worn on
public buses if children
are over 12 and they are
not required on school

buses


